
What a deal! 
Caney Golf Club is one of the area’s most 
affordable places for family recreation. Membership 
is value priced at $840 a year or $70 a month. The 
rates will not change for the upcoming year and 
applies to all members with the exception of those 
who are within the first 12 months of their 
discounted new membership.  

   The Club’s fiscal year runs April 1 to March 31. 
Depending on your payment cycle, your April 
invoice will be either: 

• Lump sum $875, which includes the $35 
assessment, plus annual cart shed rental fee, or 

• Monthly installment amount will not change. It 
includes the pro-rated membership, clubhouse 
assessment and (if applicable) cart shed rental.  

Your prompt payment by the 15th of each month 
helps the Club avoid taking a loan for operating 
expenses. 

League play starts soon  
Men’s league—Tuesdays 

Line up your partner and 
tune up your swing. The 
sign-up sheet in is posted 
on the clubhouse bulletin 
board. Start date will be 
posted and appear in the 
April Tee Talk. 

Ladies league—Mondays 

Whether you are a regular, rookie or returning 
player, you’re invited to show up for nine holes of 
fun and friendship. 

March:  Daylight savings time arrives March 11. 
Depending on weather, watch for a text message or 
Facebook post for pre-season league play. Text 
Janice Leonard at 918-766-5749 to be notified. 

April 9: Regular play starts at 6 p.m. 
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Snack 
Bar staff 
needed 
The April 
member invoice 
will include an 
annual $35 
assessment to 
subsidize the Snack Bar. The subsidy allows the Club to 
keep it operating for the members as well as serve walk-
on guests.  The assessment is waived initially for first-
time memberships. 

   Plans are underway to staff the Snack Bar. Contact 
Jarrod Miller on 620-331-9233 if you would like to 
schedule volunteering or apply for the paid position.   

2018 tournament schedule set 
Mark your calendars, invite your golfing friends and join 
the fun in this year’s tournaments, Friday night and end-
of-month scrambles. The schedule is posted on the 
clubhouse bulletin board, at caneygolf.com, on the club’s 
Facebook site and enclosed with the March billing. 

   Contact Brandon Montgomery at 620-205-7651 or 
Jarrod Miller at 620-331-9233 if you are willing to 
organize or work one or more of the tournaments.  

  March 2018 

 March-April events 

March 26:  High school tournament. Carts needed. To 
loan your cart, contact Jarrod Miller and have it  ready. 

March 27:  Aeration. Volunteers needed. 

April 7:  Tree trimming party. Volunteers needed. 

April 9:  Ladies league regular season 

April 14:  ’Tis the Season Fundraiser tourney 

April 29:  End of month 18-hole scramble 
 

Help wanted:  
Jarrod Miller needs volunteers to help replace  

180 feet of sewer line—and donated pipe as well. 


